
 

 

 

Hillcrest School is now cashless 
 
This means that your child will not be able to bring cash into school to pay for school dinner 
money and school trips.   All payments will now need to be made by you online via ParentMail.   
 
Important  
If your child has been to the school canteen this week and consumed any food items but you 
have not yet added dinner money online to their school canteen account you will need to do 
this as soon as possible – just log in to www.parentmail.co.uk and select the “Dinner Top Up” 
option and add some money.       Until you do this your child’s swipe card will not have cash 
added to it and they will not be able to purchase any further items in the canteen until the 
account is topped up.  

 
Not yet registered with ParentMail?  

Registering with ParentMail is very easy! The school will send you a text message or email from 
ParentMail and you just need to follow the instruction in the message.   

Please contact the school on 0121 464 3172 if you need an activation message sent to you or if 
you have any further questions or need assistance.  
 
ParentMail App  
You can use ParentMail online via the internet www.parentmail.co.uk or you can download the 
ParentMail App.  Just search for “ParentMail” in your app store and download the app to your 
phone 
 

Contact details  

It is extremely important that we have the correct contact details for you at all times, this 
includes an emergency contact number and your email address.  If we don’t have your correct 
contact details we will not be able to contact you via text and email.   Please let us know if you 
change your telephone number or email address at any time.  

Need access to the internet to use ParentMail?  

We provide an internet access point in the school reception area for you to come into school at 
any time to use ParentMail online, top up your child’s dinner money account or pay for school 
trips.   
 
Thank you!  
Thank you to all the parents/carers who have already signed up to ParentMail and use this for 
paying online for dinner money and school trips, we now have 73% of parents using ParentMail.  
We can also ensure we keep you up to date with school information at all times.  

http://www.parentmail.co.uk/
http://www.parentmail.co.uk/

